
Question and Answer # 4 

The following question was presented: 

In view of the vacation season and imminent RFP due date, could the RCMP consider a one 
week extension?  This would provide enough time to present a thorough proposal. 

 

The following response is provided: 

The RCMP will extend the bid closing date by two days until the 9th of August. 

Amendment # 3 refers. 


